
Promotion & Education Open Session at SAM 

The Promotion and Education Open Session held on Tuesday, Dec. 5, 2017, will 

include a workshop titled “How Do I Answer That Question”.  We will focus on 

some major areas where the questions can be a bit ticklish and explore the best 

ways to provide an answer.  We all can use a bit of help in this area, so come and 

learn with us!  Share some of your best answers.  An additional workshop is being 

considered, but not confirmed, so check with us as we continue our planning. 

Sharing of programs and projects will also be accomplished in several ways.  We 

will be able to visually demonstrate the vast diversification of events throughout 

New York State as we highlight pictures representing the hundreds of events held 

in counties by and with members.  In addition, Promotion and Education 

Committee members will also provide a district report of events which will be 

distributed to attendees so they can continue their R & D (rip off and duplication).  

Our Business Session Luncheon (reservations are required) will be held 

immediately after our Open Session, where we will have the opportunity to elect 

our State Promotion and Education Committee representatives from all the even-

numbered New York Farm Bureau districts as well as the chair. 

 

 

 

 

 


